
 

 

King’s Model United Nations Unites Secondary School 

Students for Worldly Debate 
 

May 15, 2013 

For immediate release- 

 

King’s sets the stage for worldly debate between 120 secondary school students on 

May 16 during its 4th annual King’s Model United Nations conference.  The conference 

provides students with the opportunity to enhance a variety of critical thinking skills, as 

they simulate the United Nations by debating world issues.  Students are invited to 

participate in the KMUN to broaden their knowledge of international politics, as well as 

to practice and improve their public speaking and debating skills.  King’s Model United 

Nations is a full day conference which includes simulations of the General Assembly, 

Security Council and other United Nations’ bodies.  

This year, students will be participating from A.B.Lucas, Sir Frederick Banting, Catholic 

Central, Central Elgin Collegiate, John Paul II, London Central, Medway and Saunders 

secondary schools.  The conference registration opens at 9 a.m. followed by a keynote 

presentation by Dr. Peter Ibbott, Associate Professor of Economics, King’s University 

College. The first session of debate begins at 10:40 a.m., followed by lunch and then 

further debates at 1:10 p.m. and 2:50 p.m. 

Following the debating sessions, students are invited to celebrate at the awards 

ceremonies, which will be followed by a networking and congratulatory dinner.   

All events are held in Labatt Hall, 266 Epworth Ave, London.  Full conference details 
can be found at http://kmun.kings.uwo.ca/  
 
 
 

For more information please contact:   

Jane Antoniak 

Manager, Communications & Media Relations 

King’s University College 

communications@kings.uwo.ca  

519-433-3491 x 4384 

www.kings.uwo.ca 

 

http://kmun.kings.uwo.ca/
mailto:communications@kings.uwo.ca
mailto:communications@kings.uwo.ca
http://www.kings.uwo.ca/

